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Cazier, Tim

From: Cazier, Tim
Sent: Monday, August 06, 2012 2:10 PM
To: 'Lee J Alter'
Subject: RE: Black Range Minerals, P-2009-025

Dear Mr. Alter, 

 

Thank you for the comments you submitted on July 30, 2012 regarding the Black Range Minerals prospecting permit 

modification (P-2009-025, MD-02).  The DRMS is conducting a review of the modification in accordance with Rule 5 of 

The Mineral Rules and Regulations of The Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board for Hard Rock, Metal, and 

Designated Mining Operations.  Should the DRMS find any deficiencies in the MD-02 application, the prospector will 

have 60 days from the date the prospector is notified by the DRMS of those deficiencies to address them.  

 

As a person who filed a timely comment, you will receive a copy of the decision letter.  Pursuant to Rule 5.1.3(d)(II), 

should you wish to appeal the determination made by the Office, you will have five (5) business days from the date the 

Office sends its notice in which to file such an appeal. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

 

Tim Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO  80203 

ph: 303-866-3567 x8169 

fax: 303-832-8106 

tim.cazier@state.co.us 

 
 

From: Lee J Alter [mailto:alterconsult@starband.net]  

Sent: Monday, July 30, 2012 7:55 AM 
To: Cazier, Tim 

Cc: King, Mike; Kaldenbach, Tom; sscarter@blm.gov; bill.giordano@fremontco.com 
Subject: Black Range Minerals, P-2009-025 

 

Dear Mr. Cazier: 

  

Attached please find the comment letter from the Tallahassee Area Community regarding the July 18,2012 

application for a modification of NOI P-2009-025 that was posted on the DRMS website on July 23, 2012. 

  

Lee J Alter 

  

  


